DODGE CITY SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL

DODGE CITY, KANSAS

F. B. TOALSON

PRINCIPAL December 19, 1941

Mr. Forrest C. Allen

Director of Physical Education and Recreation,
Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Wlr. Allen:

I have written a letter to Chancellor Deane W. Mallot thanking him for the privilege

of' having you and your boys out to our clinic, It has been a great thing for us at
Dodge City and Southwest Kansas,

I have had many coaches tell me that this was the best clinic we have ever had.

We all wish you the best of luck during the coming basketball season,

wira

rank B., Toalson
Principal
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